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EU on ‘Peaceful Protests and Ensuring Constitutional 
Policing in the United States’ as raised by the US 

Delegation 

 

We thank the US Delegation for sharing information with the Permanent Council on 

the situation of peaceful protests and policing in the US, and for keeping the Council 

informed of the issue. As we have said before, we all have issues which are of 

concern to all participating States. It is important that there is an acknowledgement of 

the issues, and how they are addressed. 
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